
 

 

 
 

Communiqué 

Issue of Instruments for Retail Investors 

 

 

 Further to the communiqués dated 23 July 2014, 30 August 2014 and 4 

November 2014,   with respect to the issue of the undermentioned government 

instruments to retail investors, the Bank of Mauritius wishes to inform 

members of the public that these instruments would be closed as from 28 

February 2015.  
          

(i) 4.75 per cent One Year Government of Mauritius Savings Certificates  

 

(ii)  5.25 per cent Three Year Government of Mauritius Savings Notes  

 

(iii) Five Year Government of Mauritius Savings Bonds for both Fixed and 

Inflation Linked. 

 

   

Bank of Mauritius 
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